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Dear Families, 

GOOGLE CLASSROOM 
 
Thank you so much for logging on to Google Classroom this week and for getting 
involved in your child’s learning. 
 
I know that there have been a few teething problems and technical difficulties for some 
families and I am glad that we have been able to help out in a variety of ways, not least 
with log-ins and passwords! 
 
At the end of next week I will be sending home a short survey so that you can give us 
feedback on how the remote learning is working out, what you are finding successful and 
how we can improve. 
 
In the meantime, I have uploaded some Google Classroom tutorial videos that you may 
find useful on to our school website.  They can be accessed using the following link: 
 
https://www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org/parents-and-childrens-guides/ 
 
If you have any further questions about Google Classroom or remote learning please email 
us directly at admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  This email address is monitored 
constantly during office hours and we will respond as quickly as we can. 
 
Finally, I fully recognise the pressure that some of you are facing at the moment and would 
just like to remind you not to worry if you are finding the management of your own jobs, 
looking after your own family, dealing with anxieties and managing the home learning 
difficult.  We are all facing our own challenges, but nobody is expected to be perfect and 
we can only do our best for our children.  To this end, please remember that we are still at 
school and will support you as much as we possibly can during these difficult times.  
Please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jayne Mitchell     
Executive Headteacher    
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